

## Our News - The Neighbourhood Watch E-Newsletter 30/04/2019 20:33:46 [268452]

**alert@neighbourhoodalert.co.uk** <alert@neighbourhoodalert.co.uk> Reply-To: donotreply@neighbourhoodalert.co.uk
To: dwhiteway30@gmail.com

30 April 2019 at 21:33







## Our News - The Neighbourhood Watch E-Newsletter

Friend ---

The latest Neighbourhood Watch Network e-newsletter is now available.

In this issue we hear about the three new online toolkits the Network has produced for members and coordinators covering social media, burglary prevention and managing a scheme.

We also hear feedback to Fundraising and Social Media workshops, advice on how to achieve a great working relationship with the Police and a new campaign to tackle scammers.

All this and more in the new issue of *Our News - the Neighbourhood Watch Network e-newsletter*. The newsletter is attached to this email or alternatively download it from our website at: www.ourwatch.org.uk/new-issue-of-our-news-out-now/

Yours sincerely, Neighbourhood Watch Network.

P.S. Stay up to date with all the latest news from Neighbourhood Watch by liking us on <u>Facebook</u> and following us on <u>Twitter</u>.

More information about the Neighbourhood Watch Network can be found at: www.ourwatch.org.uk.

You are receiving this newsletter because you consented to receive information from Neighbourhood Watch Network when you registered as a Neighbourhood Watch member or to receive messages from Neighbourhood Watch as an information provider on the Neighbourhood Alert system.

If you do not wish to continue to receive this newsletter please sign into your account on the Neighbourhood Alert system and change your preferences.

Please do not reply to this email as we cannot change your preferences or your personal details for you.